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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 28, 1975 

The President 

of the Senate 

Sir: 

I ask the Congress to consider a proposed 
appropriation language change for the National 
Commission on Supplies and" Shortages. 

The details of this proposal are set forth 
in the enclosed letter from the Director of the 
Office of Management and Budget. I concur with 
his comments and observations. 

Respectfully, 
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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20503 

November 28, 1975 

The President 

The White House 

Sir: 

I have the honor to submit for your consideration a 
proposed appropriation language change which would extend the 
availability of funds already appropriated for the National 
Commission on Supplies and Shortages. The details are as 
follows: . 

OTHER INDEPENDENT AGENCIES 

National Commission on 
Supplies and Shortages 

Salaries and Expenses 

Funds appropriated under this heading in the 
Supplemental Appropriations Act, 1975, shall remain 
available until October 1, 1976. 

This proposed language change would permit the $287,500 
appropriated in the Supplemental Appropriations Act, 1975, 
for expenses of the National Commission on Supplies and 
Shortages to remain available until October 1, 1976. This 
provision is consistent with recently enacted legislation 
(Public Law 94-72, approved August 5, 1975) which extended 
the final reporting date· and the authorization for appropria­
tions from December 31, 1975, until October 1, 1976. 

spectf~~ 

James T. Lynn 
Director 




